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WHAT NEXT FOR LAPHAM SCHOOL?

MEETING

WEDNESDAY MAY 4
LAPHAM SCHOOL AUDITORIUM

6:15 p.m. Pre-meeting run. From Lapham School.
Map on following page.

7;00 - Meetin
9:00 p.m. School

g focusing on the future of Lapham

>

MOVIE - "A Sense of Community
Presentation of Thie Increase Lapham Project

and the City-Wide Task Force on Community
Education.

BUSINESS - Selection of Nominating Committee
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The disposition of the Lapham Sehool building
- continues to be a matter of concern: Severd!
options aré being‘studied by the school district
administration but no'official recommendation
_ -has yet been made . -

On'April 22, the TLNA, in conjunction with
the Spring Harbor dnd Hawthorne neighborhood
associations, took a strong position in favor of
a long-term lease arrangement for the school .
‘Undér such a lease, the building could con-
tinue to serve as @ public facility. Neighbor~
" hood services could be located there, and
access for neighborhood meetings and commun-
ity education could continue .

In addition, the lease arrangement would
@ allow the school district to reclaim the build-
" ing for future use as a school if necessary.

Several members of the City Council, as
well as Mayor Skornicka, have expressed
support for the concept of the long-term
lease. Further action will await recommen-

dations by the school district administration.

RUMMAGE SALE

Saturday, June 9, 10a.m , location to be an-
nounced.

If you have articles to sell, and are interested
_in reserving a space, please call Ann at
257-8695, by June 2.
We ask that 10% of the money you collect be

donated to the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood
Association. “

"SIGNS" OF SPRING

Qur Tenney-Lapham neighborhood signs are
ready to enter the silkscreening stage, but funds
are running low. The design is a color presen-
tation of our logo. If you would like to see one
- mounted on the street sign nearest you, you can
contribute at the May meeting or call Paul Fie-

ber, 251~3909, or Bob Park, 256-8897.

. Bob Park recently assumed the role of president
of the TLNA upon the resignation of Stan
Wrzeski. Stan will remain active on the Hous=
ing Committee. Congratulations to Bob and
many thanks ta Stan for seeing the TLINA
through some trying times in a most efficient
and comscientious manner. 'No easy job.

P

PRE-MEETING RUN

Meet those folks yo whiz past each day when
the TLNA sponsors a 2-mile pre-meeting run on
May. 16th at 6:15 p.m. startingifi front of Lap-
ham School. The route shown below will take
you back to Lapham in time for the meeting

focusing on the future of Lapham School . Bev-
erages will be served at the end of the run. If
2 miles is more than you're up. to, join in any
where along the way. )
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JUNE PICNIC

| -

Our regular June meeting will begin with a
potiuck picnic at 6 p.m., Wednesday, June
20th, at the Tenney Park pavillion. So make @
note of the date, and keeini‘ open. If\ﬂtotre d:to:ls
will be forthcoming in the June newsletter. For
further information call Barb Flesch, 257-1003.

NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES
call Ann at 257-8695

WILL DO BABYSITTING -- Wally Wilcox~
son, 255~0941. Please call after 4:00 p.m.
] am available to babysit any time after
4:00-p.m.

TENNEY-LAPHAM COMMUNITY
GARDEN EXCHANGE

Whole Earth is organizing a garden exchange this
year for the near east side. If you need a space
to grow a garden, or if you have a garden area
available for someone to use:

ADDRESS
PHONE

TO: WHOLE EARTH
att. Rick
817 E. Johnson St. -
53703

‘ Madison, Wi




